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PRESS RELEASE  
LAKE MICHIGAN WATER PROJECT BEGINS CONSTRUCTION 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      CONTACT:  
December 22nd, 2017  Karl Warwick 
   Village Administrator 
 
Lake Villa, IL.  Village Officials are announcing that construction has begun on the first of two 
projects that will bring Lake Michigan water to the Village of Lake Villa and the Fox Lake Hills 
subdivision in unincorporated Lake County.  The Central Lake County Joint Action Water Agency 
(CLCJAWA) recently awarded an agreement with the low bidder, Trine Construction for the 
construction of a water main from the Village of Lake Villa water delivery structure to the Lake 
County delivery structure in the Fox Lake Hills subdivision.  The water main will run the length of 
Cedar Lake Road from Monaville Road to the Village of Lake Villa water delivery structure and 
from Monaville Road west to the Fox Lake Hills subdivision. 
 
The majority of the work will be outside of the roadway area, however, at times, there may be 
traffic disruptions that cause one lane on Monaville Road or Cedar Lake Road to be temporarily 
closed.  The project is scheduled to be substantially completed by September, 2018.   
 
 
The second project includes the installation of a water main from Hook Drive in Round Lake Beach 
to the Monaville and Cedar Lake Road intersection.  It will run the length of Route 83 to Monaville 
Road and will terminate at Cedar Lake Road.  This contract has been awarded to the low bidder, 
Joel Kennedy Construction, with an anticipated beginning construction date of February, 2018 
and a substantial completion date of February, 2019. 
 
Once both of these projects are complete, the Village of Lake Villa and Fox Lake Hills will be served 
with Lake Michigan water. 
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